
 

 

No. 2019/IRCTC/CS/STEX/356                17th October, 2024 
 

BSE Limited 
(Through BSE Listing Centre) 
1st Floor, New Trade Wing, Rotunda 
Building Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 542830 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
(Through NEAPS) 
“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block-G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Symbol: IRCTC 

 

Sub:  Media Reports regarding impact on IRCTC’ e-ticketing business due to 
reduction in Advance Reservation Period (ARP) from 120 days to 60 days—
Clarification reg.  

Ref.: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

This is in reference to Media Reports regarding Railway Board Circular (No. 10 of 2024) 
dated 16.10.2024 on the above referred subject. 

In this regard, it is clarified that as per aforesaid Railway Board’s Circular, the Advance 
Reservation Period (ARP) will be 60 days instead of 120 days. However, there is no change 
in the number of trains running daily. Hence, the reserved ticket capacity will be the same as 
it is now. As such, there will be no impact on Internet Ticketing revenue of IRCTC through 
convenience fees charged on e-tickets booked through its platform. 

It is further mentioned that these media reports have been circulated without any inputs from 
authorized representatives of IRCTC. 

This is for your kind information and record please. 
 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 
 
For and on behalf of Indian Railway Catering & Tourism Corporation Limited 
 
 
 
(Suman Kalra) 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: FCS: 9199 
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